
 

 
 8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD.,  KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON  99336-7166

 

TELEPHONE 509-734-4500  FACSIMILE  509-737-7166 
www.cngc.com

  
January 25, 2019 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re:   Docket UG-061721 Merger Commitments 

 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Per Merger Commitment No. 9 of the MDU/Cascade Natural Gas Merger Stipulation approved by  
the Commission in Docket UM-1283, Order No. 07-320, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
(Cascade) is required to file any changes within the Intercompany Administrative Services 
Agreement (IASA). 
 
Attached is a copy of an amended IASA agreement that became effective January 1, 2019. This new 
agreement reflects the fact that there are no longer divisions within the MDU Resources’ Utilities 
Group.  All of the utilities, including Cascade, are now subsidiaries of MDU Resources.  This change 
does not impact Cascade.  Cascade has been a subsidiary and continues to be.  There is also no 
change to Cascade’s reporting structure. 
 

• UG-061721 CNGC IASA Agreement, 1.25.2019.pdf 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (509) 734-4593. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
        
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation  
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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